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2nd April 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

In November 2019 we will be making a change to our usual Year 6 residential destination by trialling 

a visit Osmington Bay in Dorset. 

 

A provisional booking has been made at Osmington Bay, Dorset which is a PGL owned and managed 

centre from Monday 4th November - Friday 8th November.  Each day will be a combination of on-site 

activities such as Archery and Abseiling. 

 

After negotiating with PGL to keep a fair price we are able to offer this trip for approximately 

£180.00. 

 

Included in this price is: 

 

 Full board accommodation. 

 A programme of onsite activities, 

 Evening entertainment provided by PGL staff. 

 Full comprehensive insurance. 

 

The only additional cost will be spending money – to be advised later, and a packed lunch for the 

outward journey. 

 

The trip will be run by members of our staff in conjunction with PGL School Tours.  PGL is a first 

class operator with a solid reputation for organising school holidays with 50 years experience in the 

school travel business. 

 

We have to send a non-refundable deposit of £45.00 per child to PGL by 30th April and apologise for 

the short notice for this. 

 

Please complete the attached slip and return to school asap whether you wish your child to attend or 

not.  This will enable us to book spaces for those children attending the trip and to make the required 

provisions for those staying at school. 

 



 

 

We would recommend you then begin paying off the cost in instalments as detailed below, enabling 

you to spread the cost over a good length of time.  This can be done by using our online payment. 

 

Suggested payments: 

 

Amount Payable by 

 

£45.00 (Deposit) end of April 

£25.00 end of May 

£25.00 end of June 

£25.00 end of July 

£30.00 end of September 

£30.00 end of October 

 

For your child to participate on any residential trip, any outstanding debt against lunches and previous 

trips must be cleared. 

 

The cost of the trip must be paid before departure. 

 

Your deposit will be non-refundable.  However, if you cancel 8 weeks prior to the trip, unless 

you come in and speak to us you could be liable to lose the whole amount as your child’s place 

will already have been paid for. 

 

If you think your child may be unable to go because of current financial difficulties please do come 

and talk to us. 

 

Obviously our estimate of cost is based on the vast majority of the year group taking part (as has been 

the case for the last few years).  However if take-up was much lower, the cost would rise a little.  If 

you would like any further information or would like to discuss the trip please give us a call. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mr Andy Clarke 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

Year 6 residential trip to Osmington Bay, Dorset – November 2019 

 

 

 

Child’s Name    

 

I would like my child to go on the trip to Osmington Bay in November 2019 and will pay the non-

refundable deposit of £45.00 via SCOPay. [   ] 

 

I do not want my child to go to Osmington Bay [   ] 

 

Signed   


